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Creative Talents

Games Day

Games day here in Terenure Nursing Home is always fun. Residents can choose what game they want 
to play. This weeks one of the choices was 'Playing Cards' and there was fake money involved for the 
betting - such a laugh was had by all. Old games like draughts, snakes and ladders and of course 
playing cards brings back great memories for our Residents.

December
& 

If we told you that the Christmas decorations in 
these photos were knitted you would find it hard 
to believe it - well they are, and aren’t they just 
amazing!! 
The wreath was knitted by Eden, who is the 
daughter of our Resident, Gertie. 
The little Santa Hats were knitted by Betty, 
daughter of our Resident Joe, which arrived 
packaged with lots of lovely sweet treats - Thank 
you to Eden and Betty for spoiling us.



Pamper Day

Our lovely Terenure residents enjoyed being treated to a pamper session in the run up to Christmas 
by the generous team at Vanity Hair. Many of our men went for a clean shave, while our ladies opted 
for rollers. 

Thank you so much to Tina and Danya from who kindly o�ered their services as a Christmas treat for 
our residents.

Decorating the Christmas Tree

OHHH the excitement here in Terenure Nursing Home as our Residents prepared to decorate our 
Christmas tree. We think they did a fabulous job!!
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Christina's Birthday

We celebrated our fabulous Resident 
Christina's 87th birthday here in Terenure 
Nursing Home with lots of singing, cards, 
birthday cake , tea and lots of good wishes 
from all the Residents & Sta�. Happy 87th 
birthday Christina.

Lily's Birthday Celebrations

Our wonderful Resident, Lilly, celebrated her 92nd birthday and had a wonderful day surrounded 
with her family and the Residents & Sta� here in Terenure Nursing Home. Lilly's daughter, Anne & 
granddaughter, Mairead, brought lots of presents & helped her to blow the candles on her 
birthday cake. Happy Birthday Lilly from us all here in Terenure Nursing Home.
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Walter's Birthday Celebrations

Family Visits

On December 30th, the Residents & Sta� of Terenure Nursing Home celebrated our wonderful 
Resident Walter's birthday with his lovely wife who joined us. Walter's daughter & grandchildren 
also dropped in to for the celebrations too.
Happy 89th birthday to Walter from us all here in Terenure Nursing Home.

This is our lovely Resident, 
Gertrude, with son Philip - 
who came like Santa Claus 
with lots of gi�s for his Mum 
over Christmas. Gertrude 
was just delighted with the 
lovely gi�s and of course the 
best gi� of all was the visit 
from her son.
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Christmas Jumper Day

Christmas Day in Terenure

Our sta� had a 'Christmas Jumper Day' & Ra�le here in Terenure Nursing Home - it was great 
entertainment and our Residents enjoyed seeing our team dressed in their festive bests.

Christmas Dinner in Terenure 
Nursing Home involved lots of chat, 
pulling crackers and wearing of party 
hats. As always the food was just 
scrumptious.

Thank you to our fabulous Chef 
Edwardo & the Kitchen Team.
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Christmas Gifts Galore

Festive Memories

We were incredibly grateful here at Terenure Nursing Home and our Director of Nursing Claudia & 
the Terenure sta� would like to thank all the residents' relatives for all the wonderful Christmas 
gi�s we received.

We had a fabulous Christmas here in Terenure Nursing Home and as the New Year is upon us we 
reflect on the wonderful memories made. Father Christmas came & put a smile on everyone's face 
as you can see from these lovely pictures.
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IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE LOOKING FOR NURSING HOME CARE, 
PLEASE ASK THEM TO CONTACT MICHELLE ON 01-4968744

Mocktail Party

Well what fun we had at our Terenure Nursing Home 'MOCKTAIL' Party on Friday December 23rd. 
And it was all thanks to our Resident Aileen's family - her daughter Sineád and granddaughter Ella 
brought in the ingredients and 'props', made and served the mocktails. Our Residents had great 
fun and it definitely got them into the festive spirit. Thank you so much to Sineád & Ella & family for 
the mocktails and fun.
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